
Good afternoon Mr. Brennan I am writing you in support for HB 2284 we desperately need international 
shipping back in Newport Oregon for the family wage jobs and the economy boost to the community 
there are very few family wage jobs in Newport Oregon and the port needs the boost in income to fix 
their failing infrastructure unfortunately all of the port committee members support fishing more than 
shipping and fishing is not currently paying the bills I am a long-time Oregon resident and support House 
Bill 2284 so please for the community of Newport Oregon do whatever you can to pass HB 2284  
 
sincerely Mike Schmidt, resident of  Newport  
 
 


